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What Does OCR Software Do?

You need OCR, Optical Character Recognition. It's software that allows
you to make searchable, editable documents from scanned documents,
transforming them quickly and easily into something useful, and
increasing productivity, since you don't need to laboriously recreate
the document to make it into a workable entity. OCR proves its worth day
after day, and for businesses it offers a very quick return on
investment. However, not all OCR software does exactly the same things,
so you should be aware of your specific needs before committing to any.

Finding Free OCR Software Downloads

There are free downloads of OCR software available, and some companies
do offer trial versions of their software, so you can assess it before
you buy. Take advantage of all the free software and free offers, and
experiment a lot to discover the software that's right for you. It does
need to offer good language support, which can be imperative if you work
in a number of languages, especially those, like Hebrew, that aren't
commonplace, and it has to be reliable - the document you work with has
to exactly match the original scanned document. If it doesn't, that
could be catastrophic.

Using Free OCR Software Downloads
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Take the time to read about the different software before downloading
it; some you might be able to eliminate very quickly. With the others,
put them through their paces. Initially, until you trust a particular
software, always compare the original with the processed document to
ensure faithful reproduction, down to signatures, tables, and graphics.
Software that costs money might offer more features, but if they're not
ones you need, then free software could prove to be perfectly
satisfactory. However, if you can use those other features, and can't
find them in anything free, then it could well be worth spending the
money.
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